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141 Main Street, P.O. Box 447

Haydenville, Massachusetts 01039-0447

Ph: (413) 268-8400



Fax: (413) 268-8409
	Minutes for meeting on

November 19, 2018

	Members:
	present
	not present

	
	Walter (Kim) Boas
	x
	

	
	Mary Dudek
	x 
	

	
	    Gerald Mann 
	x
	

	
	Mark Corner
	x
	

	
	Charles Dudek
	x
	

	
	
	
	

	
	Others present:
	
	

	
	Charlene Nardi, Beth S. Greenblatt, Beacon Integrated Solutions (via telecom)


Meeting called to order at 9:15 a.m.  
1. G. Mann moved to approve minutes of the August 7, 2018 meeting. M. Dudek second. Approved, so voted 4-0. M. Dudek moved to approve minutes of the October 22, 2018 meeting. C. Dudek second. Approved, so voted 5-0. 

2. B. Greenblatt gave an update on the SMART program. After discussion, the committee agreed to go ahead with an RFP for the proposed Town landfill solar site. B. Greenblatt will handle all logistics and cancel the outstanding RFP and issue the revised RFP.  
3. M. Corner informed the committee that Ford motors has developed a hybrid police cruiser and the Town should consider this in the next purchase of a police vehicle. The committee was generally in favor of promoting the purchase of a hybrid police cruiser at the time a replacement cruiser is needed.
4. K. Boas reported an unexplained increase in vehicle fuel usage.  The Town has implemented a system to record usage but questions regarding proper usage remain.  This matter will be brought to the attention of the Town Administrator.
5. C. Dudek moved to adjourn the meeting. G. Mann second. Approved, so voted 5-0. Meeting adjourned at 10:13 a.m. 
Charles J. Dudek
Secretary 
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